PCS Band Boosters Inc. 
Minutes from September 14, 2021
Officers present- Michael Glidewell- President, Jay Hollis- Treasury, Johnny Kay- Vice-President, Amber Kay- Chair, Gayle Echols- Secretary
Old Business- Trip Update from Mr. Funderburg- probably pushing trip date back and possible change of location due to Covid requirements and restrictions. Question was asked about refunding fundraiser money if trip was canceled? Mr. Player reminded us that fundraiser money could not be refunded because it was done in the school’s name. The money raised would be used toward other band expenses or a possible future trip. 
New Business- Whitney Hollis- festival update- we have an abundance of bands signed up this year that we need more volunteers. She will get sign up sheets for all areas needed for volunteers. All band students are required to work and will be assigned jobs for the festival. We always have a wonderful hospitality and we will need help for both bus driver and band director hospitality areas. Mr. Funderburg said we have a lot of returning bands and we need this year to run effectively and smoothly like previous years. 
Michael Glidewell mentioned the need for at least 16 trailers and four wheelers for loading and moving equipment due to the size of some of the bands.  
Mr. Funderburg reminded us of Mid-South competition and that the band students are working hard getting ready for the competitions coming up. He discussed the many away football games and long drives which will add to the cost of band expense for gas/drivers.  
Amber Kay asked for parents to sign up to work the JV football games and the need for parents to help with our Senior Night September 8, 2021. 
Parents were reminded of the need for help on Friday nights to load and unload the truck for the away games. We need all the help we can get. 
Mums to be delivered September 21, 2021 and Amy Goodgame is heading up the volunteers and they will be set up to be picked up from the front field. 
Discussion about the upcoming millage tax increase if passed would help us hire full time teachers and update necessary equipment to encourage music in school which would help the band programs. We as parents need to help spread awareness for the need to get this increase passed to help all music and band programs in our system. 




